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Statement from Royal Mail AMU regarding PAF Public Sector Licence
09/04/2018

Public Sector Licence Extension
Royal Mail is pleased to confirm that agreement has been reached between the Department for Business Energy and Industrial Strategy (BEIS) and Scottish Government to extend the terms of the current Public Sector Licence (PSL) to 31 March 2019. This means, that PSL members will automatically continue to benefit from licensing PAF® free at the point of use for another year. You can find out more about the PSL by visiting the Royal Mail’s Address Management Unit’s PAF Licensing Centre.
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